
 
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 17 February 2021 
 

Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement 

Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to 

past editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the 

web pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click 

here to bookmark these pages. 
 

 

 

 
 

Practice Nurse Forum and Catch Up 
 
When: Thursday 25 Feb. 12.30 – 1.30pm 
 
We’d like to invite you to come together over a brew or lunch if needed. 
Really conscious of how pressured life is in primary care, so wanted to give you 
the opportunity to come together as Practice Nurses to consider further how your 
roles can be supported and any professional aspects you feel would be valuable to 
explore as a group. 
 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/


We will keep it informal 
 
Sarah Goode is going to talk briefly regarding the approach to supervision she is 
leading on across the region and whether this is a model that could be taken 
forward which can hopefully lead us onto consider any other aspects that we could 
take forward to help with wellbeing and resilience moving forward. 
 
A calendar invite for this session has been sent out. Look forward to seeing you. 
 
Paula Middlebrook 
Deputy Chief Nurse, NHS Vale of York CCG 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Health Education England NEY Engagement Q&A Session- NMC 
Emergency Standards  
   
In North East and Yorkshire, HEE genuinely care about their students, practice 
educators and the wider student support roles and want to ensure that training 
and education remains a great experience all and that they feel valued and 
supported. The last few months have been extremely challenging for health care 
workers and learners and they are forever grateful for your commitment, 
flexibility and professionalism in supporting them through this.  
  
The COVID pandemic forces the NHS and wider health care system to adapt to 
increasing and dynamic changes in the way services are delivered.  They know 
that this is affecting the traditional placement experience and will continue to do 
so.  
  
Therefore, they wanted to provide you with the opportunity to meet with 
representatives from their Clinical Advisory Team within HEE so that you can 
ask them questions about what they expect to happen over the coming months 
in relation to the placement experience aligned to the emergency standards. The 
session will be facilitated by Professor Laura Serrant, Regional Head of Nursing 
and Midwifery and Michelle Bamforth, Deputy Head of Nursing and Midwifery.   
  
The sessions will be held on MS Teams on the following dates: 
  
 Thursday 25 February 2021 at 1.00 
 Friday 26 February 2021 at 12.00 
 Friday 5 March 2021 at 12.00 

  



Please begin the joining process 10 minutes prior to the start of the session and 
ensure that your microphone is muted. 
  
In preparation for the sessions they would be very grateful if you could please 
submit your questions in advance. There will be an opportunity to ask additional 
questions during the session. However, they may not be able to address all your 
questions if large numbers of delegates attend.   

To submit your questions please use the following link: HEE NEY Engagement 
Q&A Session: NMC Emergency Standards 

 
 

 

 
Advanced Care Practitioners Apprenticeship Route Recruitment 
2021/2022 
 
The Humber, Coast and Vale Faculty of Advanced Practice are now inviting 
applications for ACP trainee funded places for 2021/2022. For further 
information and guidance, please find through this link a covering letter from 
Amanda Fisher (Programme Director) 
 
Please follow these links for further information on university cohorts and 
application timelines. 
 
The deadline for applications is Friday 19 March 2021 
 

 

   
 

This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning 

Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
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